SIT MEETING
March 2, 2015

Positives/Good News

Melanie Miller - Learned how to make wreaths

Snow pictures that were sent in on Twitter

A warm week/no snow in the forecast

Mr. Dellisanti is going on a European trip with his family this summer

Field Trip
Mrs. Marohn/Miss Wilkerson - level 2 & 3 Spanish Classes, March 24, Cassa Grande

10:25 -1:00 - Approved

Guidance - RCCC, March 17, interested students, Seniors have 1st priority, 8:30 -
11:00 - Approved

Mr. Dellinger - March 12, leaving after 15t block, Horticulture 1 & 2, Charlotte
Knights/Grounds keeping — Approved

March 26 - Shive Elementary Reading (March Madness), boys and girls basketball
players, 9:30 - 11:00 - Approved

Snow Make Up Days
Make up - Days 26t and 27th, Remaining Days are waived for students

Capturing Kids Hearts (Dellisanti)

There is an opportunity to train in this program about capturing a student’s heart in
order to capture their mind. Scholarships are available for training in Texas for five
people April 27- 30. Another scholarship will be granted in October. The goal next
year is to have 20 to 25 people trained. In 2 years the goal will be 75% of the staff
trained. Five people have already been chosen for this first training.

SIP Review
On March 24, SIT volunteers will meet to review the SIP (where we are and what
still needs to be accomplished).



